MINUTES
FRIENDS OF MENUCHA FOUNDATION

BOARD OF STEWARDS MEETING

Menucha Retreat & Conference Center

September 8, 2009

Stewards Present:  Erich Merrill, Joyce Malin, Nanita McIlhatten

Menucha Staff:  Rev. Spencer Parks, Donna Leamy

The meeting coincided with dinner served by Menucha staff and opened with prayer by Spencer.   It was held at Menucha to allow for an on-site preliminary review and discussion of the logistics for the annual fund-raising dinner scheduled for September 13.

During the meal, Spencer showed a preview of the video to be shown at the event, which surpassed all expectations and was heartily endorsed by all.  Following the meal, a walk-through was made in the Great Hall to scope out the best placement of tables, including those in the balcony.  It was agreed that the balcony would hold two round tables on the south side for the main course and guests would shift to two long tables on the north side for dessert and to view the video and the program.   Discussion also occurred on the scheduling of the program presentations, decorations, and food service.  The response to the event has been excellent and it was declared a sell-out.
It was agreed that agenda items for Annual Fund Planning, including major grants, the 60th anniversary, and tracking and thanking volunteers, be postponed until the October meeting.

Donna provided thank-you letters for donors during the past month for signing by the stewards.

Financial report:  Because of the length of the event review/discussion, Nanita reported that financials are in good shape and that an up-to-date report would be presented at the October meeting.

The next meeting was scheduled for October 6, 6:30 p.m. at the Merrills.

Spencer closed the meeting with prayer.

___________________

Joyce Malin, Secretary

